FPL

March 21, 2014

To: Joe Friscia

Re: Ballpark estimate to relocate FPL pole at the SWC of Gatlin Blvd & Edgarce St.
Dear Joe:

In response to your request for a cost estimate to relocate a pole at the property referenced
above, the non-binding "ballpark™ estimate is $35,000.00. This amount is to relocate the 50’
feeder pole with an underground feeder riser on it, 20’ to the north. This amount is an "order of
magnitude" estimate only. This estimate is not an offer from FPL to perform the requested work
and should not be construed or used as such for detailed planning purposes. It is provided strictly
to assist your preliminary decision making. FPL shall not be held liable for any variations that may
occur between this "order of magnitude" estimate and any detailed cost estimates that may
subsequently be provided by FPL.

Should you desire to pursue this matter further by requesting a “binding" detailed Engineering
Cost Estimate, the request must be made in writing and shall specify, in detail, the scope of work
to be included in the estimate. Binding Detailed Engineering Cost Estimates are valid for six
months and subject to change in the event of a work scope change.
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Cathy Kemp

Technical Specialist {I-PS
772-337-7062
cathy.l.kemp@fpl.com
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